
12 Hampstead Hill Gardens
London NW3 2PL

24th October, 2022

Dear Miriam Baptist

Application No 2022/3234/P

We are writing with respect to the above application.  In January this year we wrote to Kate
Henry in regard to application no 2021/5750/P.  And we wish to reiterate our objection to the
proposed construction of a glass extension on the 4th floor of  8A Hampstead Hill Gardens.

We are of the strong opinion that this structure would impact detrimentally on the surrounding
buildings.

At night, the light pollution it would cause alone would have a very negative effect indeed on
neighbouring homes.  And the fact that it would be seen from across the Borough would cause
light pollution further afield.

During the day, neighbouring homes would have their light reduced and their privacy
compromised,

Also the mass of the proposed structure would not sit well in this conservation area.

For these reasons, we ask that this application is rejected.

Kind regards,

Melvyn and Gabriel Bragg


